Sludge Hammer Presentation   12/20/2017   Landheer Insurance Office

The purpose of this meeting was to address options to the Low Oxygen / Sediment condition of Fremont Lake.  Attending; Bruce Haveman, Doug Nieboer, Todd Blake, Dale Twing, Erick Elgin & Norm Knorr.  6 people from Sludge Hammer attended.

Dr. Dan Wickham of Sludge Hammer outlined the history of his company & the efforts they are developing by using the biology of bacteria to manage the chemical characteristics of lakes.  There may be some future application of this technology to reduce sediment & increase oxygen levels in larger lakes.        

The dialog between Dan & Erick on the condition of Fremont Lake was very informative & relevant to the MSU Project of 2016.  Both Dan & Erick pointed out that deep water sediment issues took a long time to develop & will take a long time to solve.  Erick mentioned the MSU Project that reported that Fremont Lake was on the EPA “Endangered Lakes” list in the 1970’s but has improved significantly.  Erick pointed out that the waste water facilities of the City of Fremont & Gerber contributed to the lake improvements.    

An added value of Dan’s presentation was the discussion with Todd on potential of this technology in both public & private applications.  

Thanks are in order to Dan, Erick & Todd for their participation & contribution in assisting the FLA Board in improving the water quality of the lake & it’s value to the community.

Norm Knorr   12/21/2017
